
October 14, 2011
Light of Healing Hope Foundation Launch Party! 
Susan and Michael Pillsbury very graciously held the launch party for the  
Light of Healing Hope Foundation in their beautiful home. 

Special guests Patricia DiZebba RN, and Alison Warner, Infusion Center Patient,  
Sibley Memorial Hospital/ Johns Hopkins Medicine, shared their appreciation for  
the foundation’s mission to bring comfort to those who are suffering.

“ I am grateful for the profound sense of comfort the lovely, unexpected gift package brought me as I was 
receiving treatment at the Infusion Center at Sibley. As I continue to journey down the path to good health, 
I will use Healing Light not only as a beautiful guide for reflection and hope but as a spectacular reminder 
of the goodness and compassion that fill the world. I look forward to following the light that the foundation 
spreads through it’s mission.” Alison Warner,  

Infusion Center Patient, Sibley Memorial Hospital/ Johns Hopkins Medicine

“ Thank you for helping to Heal our patients with your gifts —  
the books of hope send therapeutic messages to our patients!”

Patricia DiZebba RN, Sibley Memorial Hospital/ Johns Hopkins Medicine.”
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Thank you to all who were able to 
attend our LHHF launch party!
 
We are very grateful to those who  
were able to join us and who gave 
generous donations. 

 
All donations, including 
the sale of the LHHF  
Gift Packages, go towards 
our ongoing mission to 
bring comfort to those 
who are suffering. 
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